NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT

P.O. Box #655 North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655 Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North Chelmsford Water District was held on May 6, 2019 at the Washington Street Office. The meeting was convened at 6:05 p.m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, Robert Leavitt and David Irvine, Treasurer Daysha Morell and Superintendent Bruce Harper present.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to approve the minutes of the April 1, 2019 Budget Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Clark; the vote was unanimous.

Bruce Harper said that the cameras at the Treatment Plant are working and everything is going well.

Daysha Morell said that she changed some of the accounts at Enterprise Bank to CD, s and Money Market to get more interest.

Maureen Mara will be here in June and then in August to start the audit.

The next Monthly Meeting will be held on June 3, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to adjourn at 6:50 p.m. seconded by Commissioner Leavitt; the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk